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● A Workshop on "Preparing an Effective PowerPoint Presentation", 

September, 28, 2022 

 

The Multimedia Club in association with the Internal Quality Assurance Cell of B. M.  

Ruia Girls’ College organised A Workshop on “Preparing an Effective Powerpoint 

Presentation”, on Wednesday, September 28, 2022, from 11.30 am onwards in room 

no. 01. The Resource Person was Dr. Kavita Patil, Assistant Professor of English and a 

member of the Multimedia Club of B. M. Ruia Girls’ College, Gamdevi, Mumbai. Dr. 

Patil explained the do's and don'ts of preparing PowerPoint with the help of her 

PowerPoint Presentation. She explicated the rules of font, font size, colours, slide 

structures, graphs, background, inserting audios/videos/images, and checking spelling 

and grammar.  The aim of this workshop was to help and aid students to prepare 

effective PPTs based on the topics from the syllabus of the respective subjects as a part 

of their Continuous Internal Evaluation. 110 students from B.A, B.Com and B.C.A 

classes and 3 faculties including the Principal Dr. Santosh Kaul Kak attended the 

workshop and benefited from the same. Dr. Usha Kiran Tiwari, in charge of Multimedia 

Club, proposed a formal vote of thanks in the end.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 An Educational Visit to the National Museum of Indian Cinema, 

Mumbai on October 11, 2022  

 

The Department of Sociology and Multimedia Club in association with Internal Quality 

Assurance Cell of B. M.  Ruia Girls’ College, Mumbai organised an Educational Visit 

to the National Museum of Indian Cinema, Mumbai on October 11, 2022, under Azadi 

Ka Amrit Mahotsav, Achievements@75. The students gained knowledge about the 

historical journey of Indian Cinema and the fundamental techniques of filmmaking. 

Students learned about cameras, music, cinematography, and many more technical 

things about filmmaking. They experienced the original, basic and advanced style of 

the camera and the old famous style of entertainment like the Bioscope. 

Students watched glimpses of the first Indian black and white silent film “Raja 

Harishchandra” scripted, produced and directed by Mr. Dadasaheb Phalke. They 

listened to a variety of folk and Indian Hindi film songs that were available for visitors 

in the museum. 

16 students and Dr. Usha Kiran Tiwari, Assistant Professor & Head, Department of 

Sociology and in charge of Multimedia Club visited the National Museum of Indian 

Cinema, Mumbai. 

 

 



 


